



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard













TERM 6 - 8th July 2022

Dear All.

As we race towards the end of term I would like to say a big thank you for your on-going support with our activities in school. We have had all our individual class trips and next week will see our first whole school trip. Our afterschool clubs continue to be well attended and the attitude to learning in the classroom has been superb and we know this will continue to the very last day of term!

Our school fete last week end was a great success, thank you to everyone who came along and supported our event – I know many particularly enjoyed us teachers getting wet! I would like to say a huge thank you to our wonderful PTFA without whom, there would be no fete!

If you could spare a bit if time in your diary to help support the PTFA, please let us know, we would be extremely grateful and these things (fete etc) can happen.

As always, if there is anything you need us for please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk
Emma Barker

CARYMOOR WHOLE SCHOOL TRIP

Next Tuesday (12th July) we have our whole school trip to Carymoor Environmental Centre. We (staff as well as children!) are super excited for this outing but there are some really important factors that we need to cover too.

Our coach will be departing swiftly at 9am to ensure that we get there on time for 10am so that we can make the most of our time at Carymoor. It is incredibly important that all children arrive at school before 9am so that we can get our morning registers completed before we leave. Any children that arrive after 9am will not be able to attend the school trip or spend the day at school because no one will be at the school.

Children are to wear school uniform, including trousers that cover their legs. Due to the nature of Carymoor, it is really important that everyone keeps their legs covered to prevent insect bites and ticks. We also ask that all children come into school with sun cream applied and a sunhat.

School lunches have already been placed for the day, if you need a reminder of whether you selected a school lunch or home packed lunch for your child, please pop by the office on Monday or drop us an email on info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk.

END OF YEAR REPORTS

You should have all received your child's End of Year reports today. If you have any questions regarding your child's reports and want to speak with their teacher, please pop by the office where we will be happy to arrange an appointment for you.

READING CAFE

There are only two more Reading Cafes left of this Academic Year! If you haven't been able to manage to attend one yet, there is still time. Come along on either Monday 11th July or Tuesday 19th July to start your day with a story book adventure – the gates will be open from 8:30am.

SUMMER FETE

We had such a fantastic day for our Summer Fete! A huge thank you to our PTFA for organising such a great, successful day, and also to the stall holders and everyone who attended. You helped the PTFA raise a huge £548.80 for the school!! A big thank you to Swift Roofing for sponsoring the event.

RICH PARKER

Today, years 4, 5 and 6 were fortunate enough to do some skating workshops with Rich Parker, the athlete that visited the school as part of the Sports for Schools scheme.



IMPORTANT DATES

July 12th – Carymoor Environmental Trust July 20th – Last day of term

July 18^{th} – July 20^{th} – There will be \underline{no} After School Clubs.

ASPENS LUNCHES

We are really excited that we have new lunch time caterers with brand new and exciting lunch options for our pupils. Our lunches are prepared daily at TKASA and delivered to us in time for lunch. Google forms have been emailed out to you all this week to complete for September. Please get in touch if you have any questions or need any help completing the Google form. Please complete the Google form by Friday 15th July.



HOT CHOC FRIDAY AND LEARNING CHAMPION

A huge well done to our Hot Chocolate Friday pupils!

Week 1 - Owen, Luke, Eva

Week 2 - Baidan, Penelope, Brett

Week 3 - William, Bradley, Layah

Week 4 - Arla, Jack S, Toby

Week 5 - Oliver, Nala, Ava A

Learning Champions - Your hard work and dedication really does pay off. Keep being YOU!

Week 1 - Lola G, Penelope, Louie and Freya

Week 2 - Holly, Darcie, Lou, Eva

Week 3 – Hector, Brooklyn, Parker, Bethany

Week 4 - Frankie, Esme, Henry

Week 5 - Baidan, Tristan, Ava A, Layah

